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Faculty members are expected to attend meetings called by the President, Provost, deans of their 
schools and departmental chairs.  The full University faculty usually will be called together for a 
general meeting no more than once each semester.  Faculties of the various schools and 
colleges will be subject to call by the deans of their schools and the chairs of their departments on 
a regular basis.     
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